
 All skaters, PLEASE show up for your regular skating times.  The ice 
schedule WILL remain the same. Dressing rooms will be set up for each 
carnival number as shown in the charts.  You MUST wear ALL of your 
accessories that are needed for each costume, which is listed in your 
January carnival newsletter.   

 
 When you arrive at the arena, go to your assigned dressing room, put your 

costume on, and skate on your REGULAR session.  Each group will be called 
off the ice to have their group and individual pictures taken.  Please be 
PATIENT!  We have a lot of skaters to photograph is a short period of 
time.  We will try our best to stay on time!  After the picture, skaters may 
go back on the ice if time permits for their session. 

 
Photos WILL be taken at the scheduled times and in the scheduled order.  

We can NOT retake pictures for those who arrive late. 
 

 At the end of your session, costumes are to be removed and left in the 
change room.  DO NOT take any part of your costume home, except the 
accessories you provided. (unless you want to leave your accessories with 
your costume). 

 
Photos will be taken by John Pratt Photography.  Each skater can purchase a 8X10 

photo that features an individual portrait and group photo at a cost of $7.50+hst 

per skater. Order forms are provided by the photographer.  If you do not wish to 

purchase photos, your child is still encouraged to be in the group photo.  This 

group photo will be included in the carnival program.  Carnival programs will be 

sold on carnival day for $5.00 each. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Tracey Zwiers at 
teamtracey@orilliapronet.com . 
 
Orillia FSC 
Carnival Committee 
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